
March 12, 2003 

Glenn Batten
 
City ofJonesboro
 
P.O. Box 1845
 
Jonesboro,AJt 72403
 

Re:	 Abandonment of IS" sewer easement as recorded
 
On attached Plat and on file in Book 323, Page 728
 
Craighead County Circuit Clerk's Office
 
Jonesboro, AJt
 

Dear Glenn: 

City Water and Light has no objections to the release ofthe referenced easement in 
order to begin construction ofa Home Depot Store. 

Please be advised that although construction is complete on the re-routed line 
additional paper work is needed. We will require lien releases, engineering drawings and 
other related requirements before a service line may be extended into the new main. 
City Water and Light will issue no permits for sewer service until all requirements are 
met. 

Iffurther questions arise, please feel free to call me at 870-930-3320. 

Respectfully, 

kfJ-~-
Jerry W. Reece
 
Engineering Services Supervisor
 

Ronald L. Bowen, MANAGER 
CITY WATER AND LIGHT. 400 East Monroe • P.O. Box 1289 • Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403-1289 • 870/935-5581 


